
Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. 

November 12, 2015 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 150166-WU -Application of Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. for 
Approval of Transfer of Black Bear Reserve Water Corporation 's Water System 
in Lake County - Staff Second Data Request Revised Response 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

On November 10,2015, Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. (BBWW) submitted its response to 
Staffs Second Data Request in the above referenced docket. However, upon further discussions 
with the PSC staff, it was discovered that the response to question number 2 contained incorrect 
dates. Please find the revised corrected response. 

2. In Table 1, for all the accounts, 11.5 years was used as the age of the system, 
instead of 11 years. 

Response: From reviewing Document No. 02287-10, filed in Docket No. 100085-
WU, it appears the facilities were installed in 1998. There was a letter from the Florida 
Department ofEnvironmental Protection (FDEP) dated August 1998 and September 1998 
concerning the construction permits. In addition, there is a letter dated November 15, 
1998 concerning the installation of the water lines in the spring of 1989. The design 
drawings have a date of March 2, 1998 and the as built drawings have a date of 
November 1998. It appears that 11 .5 years was chosen to take into account that the water 
facilities were installed sometime in 1998. Since the letters from FDEP appear to be 
dated in the second half of 1998, it is reasonable to utilized 11.25 years instead of either 
11 or 11.5 years. 

Troy Rendell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 
//For Black Bear Waterworks, Inc. 
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